

Dr. Vyacheslav Timofeev

President
World Karate Confederation Founded by Fritz Wendland &
Member
IMGC Executive Committee

1st Sep. 2022

Letter of Congratulation

Dear Dr. Vyacheslav Timofeev,

I am more than happy with the great news that you have unanimously been elected as the President of the World Karate Confederation Founded by Fritz Wendland at its Congress held in recent while having much been moved with you & your members' loyalty to the Founder Dr. Fritz Wendland who will forever be missed by all of us as one of the most respected Figures in the fields of Martial Arts.

May I take this opportunity to offer my sincere CONGRATULATIONs, on behalf of IMGC, to you & all members under you on the tangible successes you have achieved at the Congress to bring your Confederation up as desired by your Founder.

I am confident that the World Karate Confederation Founded by Fritz Wendland would become one of the strongest & most dynamic Organizations in the nearer future under your wise leadership & with the combined efforts of the newly elected EB.

Please bear in mind that IMGC would stand behind you stronger than ever and pay the first & foremost attention to the work with your Confederation for further evolutions of all kinds of Martial Arts worldwide.

I sincerely wish you every success & good luck in your responsible works.

With best regards, I remain

Prof. RI Yong Son

President

IMGC